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Stories from Covid times

An exhibition of stories of the Pandemic 
through Photography and Quilting
Come along to our free exhibition to view people’s stories of living 
through the pandemic in Dudley borough.
We have worked with clients from Queen’s Cross Network to put together a personal 
photographic account of their experiences. At the same time Dudley residents and groups 
were asked to quilt a square depicting their stories of Covid-19; these have now been made 
into a wall hanging.

The project has been commissioned to ensure that people’s lived experiences of Covid-19 
contribute to our learning from the pandemic and inform our future working practices and 
priorities and will be fed in to the borough’s new health and wellbeing strategy.

The exhibition can be viewed at:
Stourbridge Library Monday 15 August to Friday 2 September
Beacon Centre Café Wednesday 7 September to Wednesday 28 September
Halesowen Library Monday 3 October to Monday 24 October

For opening times visit 
www.better.org.uk/library/dudley


